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 TPSD Assigned Accreditation Status for School Year 2010-2011 

 

    Dr. Randy Shaver 

    Superintendent 

 

     
The attached letter from the Mississippi Department of Education, Office of 

Accreditation, dated  September 13, 2010, states that the Commission on School 

Accreditation has assigned our district “Accredited” status for school year 2010-

2011.  This decision was approved by the State Board of Education on 

September 10, 2010.    
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